
 

 
 

 
Invitation to Participate in “Groove 4 Good: An Evening of Dance” 
 
Dear Performer(s) 
 
We are excited to invite you to participate in our upcoming event, “Groove 4 Good: An Evening of 
Dance” which will take place on September 14, 2025, at the Dr. Phillips Performing Center for 
Arts This event is a great opportunity to showcase your talents and to connect with industry 
leaders.  
 

At this event, you will be provided the chance to: 

●​ Present your own pieces of work/choregraphy 

●​ Network with others in the industry 

●​ Explore potential collaboration opportunities  

●​ Exposure to our social media outlets 
 

The show brings together talented performers from across the community to celebrate 

movement, expression, and cultural diversity through dance. All donations benefit Orlando 

Health Arnold Palmer Hospital for Children, supporting critical treatments, innovative research, 

essential pediatric equipment, child life services, and financial assistance for families in need. 

 
 

Thank you for your time and consideration. We look forward to discussing your participation in 

further details. Please submit your information through the Interest Form on our website 

www.groove4good.com under Events > “G4G: An Evening of Dance”, and feel free to reach out to 

us at 407-614-7114 or grooveimpactllc@gmail.com for additional information. 

 

Best regards, 

Catherina Taylor,  
Groove Impact LLC 

In collaboration with: 
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Performance Packages 
 

Categories Donation 

Solos $25 

Duets $50 

Trios $75 

Small Groups 4-9 performers $100 

Groups 10+ performers 1 Routine - $150 

2 Routines - $225 

Other Performances $50 - $150 

 
 
 
Contact Us: 
Website: www.groove4good.com 
Tel: (407) 614-7114 
Email: grooveimpactllc@gmail.com 
Instagram: @grooveimpact2025 
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